
 

 

 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 
Year 5 trip to watch Bugsy Malone at Emmanuel School 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 5 have been invited to watch the children at the Emmanuel School perform Bugsy Malone on Friday 22nd 
March.  
 
We will be leaving before lunch so a packed lunch will be needed for the trip, although one will be provided 
for children entitled to Free School Meals. Please provide a named water bottle for your child. 
 
This trip is free of charge but consent is still needed. Please ensure you have allowed consent for School 
Trips via the parental responsibilities tab in the My Child at School (MCAS) app. If you do not consent your 
child will be unable to attend. If you require any help with the app, please see our Office Team.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Miss Moore and Mr. Wigley 
 


